UPR - review of the Netherlands - Statement by Poland

Poland would like to thank the delegation of the Netherlands for its
informative national report and constructive participation in the UPR process
and His/Her Excellency for his/her introductory
the Polish delegation would like to present the following
The Polish delegation would like to present the following
recommendations to the Government of the Netherlands:

- 1. To adopt legal provisions for reduced working hours, additional paid holidays or another form of compensation in dangerous and unhealthy occupations.
- 2. The Polish delegation would like to recommend that the Netherlands intensify efforts to combat the dissemination of ideas based on the racial superiority through Internet, as well as other media, including racist speech by political parties.